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September 9, 2008

Miriam C. Siegfried, P.E.
Technical Support Group
Water Supply Group

910 Dublin Road
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Dublin Road Water Plant
Raw Water Intake Improvements
Additional Force Account Funds

Dear Ms. Siegfried:

This letter addresses the force account funds for the Raw Water Intake Improvements project. To
date, approximately $410,500 of the $519,600 allotted for force account funds in the contract has
been spent. We anticipate that additional funds will be required in order to complete the project.

Several large change orders have occurred as part of the project as a result of work outside the
scope of the project or unknown conditions. These change orders include:

Installation of the guard house at the entrance $110,000
to the Public Utilities complex

Additional improvements to the south abutment of the $125,000
low head dam

Additional work on the low head dam due $80,000
to unknown deteriorated conditions

Contingency (10%) $31,500

The project is approximately 85 percent complete. We are estimating the City will require an
additional $346,500 to complete this project. This amount accounts for the change orders that are
currently known and allows for an additional 10 percent for any unforeseen changes during the
remainder of the project.
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We are available to discuss any of the details outlined in this letter at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,
MALCOLM PIRNIE, INC.
Bret M. Casey, P.E.
Associate
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